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Deputy Graduates with Honors from Academy
Congratulations to Deputy Pasley on her recent graduation from
the Rappahannock Regional Criminal Justice Academy! Deputy
Pasley excelled throughout the eight-week Jail Officer Basic
Training and was selected by her classmates as the class leader.
Sheriff Sean Casey and several members of his command staff
attended the June 26 graduation in Fredericksburg. During the
ceremony, Deputy Pasley received the award for top academic
achievement and she was also recognized for earning second
place for overall achievement. Since graduation, Deputy Pasley
has been in field training at the Adult Detention Center.

New ASO Recruiting Video Puts Focus on
Women
In our efforts to recruit and hire more deputies, ASO released a
new video highlighting our Office as an excellent place for women
to work. One-third of our sworn ranks are women, and female
deputies serve at all levels and capacities, from recruits to second
in command. New deputies start at $60,767 and earn more than
$6,000 annually in built-in overtime, and deputies who serve in the
Detention Center work just 15 days a month. It’s a great place for
men to work, too, so check us out at www.JoinASO.com.
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Apply Now for Fall Community Academy
The Sheriff's Office is now accepting applications for the Fall
Session of the Sheriff’s Community Academy! This is an ideal
opportunity for Alexandrians interested in learning more about the
Sheriff’s Office and our role in the criminal justice system.
Participants will tour the jail and courthouse, see demonstrations,
take part in hands-on activities, and talk with deputies and
professional staff about their responsibilities. This session will be
held on four consecutive Saturday mornings beginning September
14. Space is limited and applications are due by August 30.

Deputy Morgante Named Employee of the
Quarter
Congratulations to Deputy Morgante on being selected as our
newest Employee of the Quarter! Deputy Morgante serves in the
Field Operations Section and was selected for his involvement in
the arrest of an individual sought by another law enforcement
agency. In his nomination, Sergeant Mauck specifically cited
Deputy Morgante’s quick actions, situational awareness, excellent
communication skills, and exceptional attention to officer safety
that resulted in Deputy Morgante’s apprehension of a wanted
felon.

Youth Engagement among July Outreach
Highlights
This summer has been full of rewarding community connections,
especially with children and young adults. Thanks to the Summer
Youth Employment Program (SYEP), ASO has had Alexandria
City High student Kayvon working part-time in our office, and
Sheriff Casey also recently hosted another SYEP participant and
an intern with the Concerned Citizens Network of Alexandria.
These young men are learning firsthand about public service and
leadership and we are proud to be part of that experience.
Deputies also spent time with families at the Presidential Greens
summer celebration and this week, deputies provided a security
presence and greeted Samuel W. Tucker students on their first
day of school.
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Hang Up on Deputy Imposters and Stop Scams
Scammers are still calling potential victims and impersonating
deputies, police officers and court officials to try to intimidate
victims into giving them money. This happens in Alexandria,
throughout the region and across the country and if it happens to
you, hang up immediately! No real law enforcement agency or
court will ever call you and demand money. Please talk about this
with friends and family who are not active online so they are
aware. Encourage them to hang up, even if the caller sounds
convincing or threatens them with arrest. If you have been a
victim, be sure to report it to local police.

https://www.alexandriava.gov/sheriff/sheriffs-office-warns-of-fraudsters-impersonating-law-enforcement-in-phone-scam
https://www.alexandriava.gov/sheriff/sheriffs-office-warns-of-fraudsters-impersonating-law-enforcement-in-phone-scam
https://www.alexandriava.gov/sites/default/files/2022-11/PhoneScamAlert.jpg
http://alexandriava.gov/sheriff/
https://www.facebook.com/AlexandriaVASheriff
https://x.com/alexvasheriff
https://instagram.com/alexandriavasheriff

